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Warren County Board of Elections 
Meeting 

June 17, 2021 

1:00 PM 

MINUTES  
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The meeting of the Warren County Board of Elections was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Board Chair 
Charles Boddy.  
 
The legal notice for this meeting was read by Mr. Boddy. 
 
ROLE CALL 
 
Present: Board Chair Charles Boddy, Board Secretary Harry E. Brown, Commissioner Gloria Decker, 
Commissioner Robert Stead, and Board Administrator Bill Duffy.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
No one from the public requested to address the board.  
 
PROVISIONAL BALLOTS 

2021 Primary Election Provisional Breakdown 
  

       

Reason   Democratic   Republican   Total 

              

Deleted Voter       1   1 

Not registered       2   2 

Registered in Another County   2   6   8 

Mail-In Received   17   13   30 

Voted Wrong Party   3   45   48 

Total Recommended Rejection   22   67   89 
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Mail-In Not Received   45   103   148 

Not in Pollbook   1   8   9 

Should have Voted on Machine   2   9   11 

No VAS       3   3 

Affirmed Address   1       1 

Moved Within County       3   3 

Voted Wrong District   4   11   15 

UNA Voted   2   7   9 

Total Recommended Accept   55   144   199 

Grand Total   77   211   288 
 
 
HARDWICK: 
The Board reviewed the results from the Primary Election and especially the Town of Hardwick.  The 
race for the unexpired term was within 10 votes.   
 
 
Early Voting: 
The Board reviewed the ePoll Book options and requested cost analysis of each options.  
 
 
CUMMINS BUILDING and WAREHOUSE SECURITY: 
Mr. Duffy has completed the application and submitted the application to the State Department of 
Elections.  Warren is requesting $12,500.00 in a grant to provide cameras and entry security for the 
election buildings.  This work will be done by the end of November of this year. 
 
 
CUMMINS BUILDING COVID UPDATE: 
The county administration has informed Mr. Duffy that the building is now open to visitors.  The doors 
are to continue to be locked and staff is to allow visitors to enter.  Staff should continue to keep social 
distancing and wear masks when visitors are in the building. 
 
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN 
Mr. Brown made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Stead seconded the motion.  A voice vote was taken with the 
motion passing unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 3:15 PM.  
 


	Minutes 

